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Mr. Gerber advised they should shortlist no less than three firms. 

Ms. Dumond shared that all four firms have the required ten years' experience. She 

reminded the Committee that Grice Group, LLC only had one reference for a CEO search, 

SFB; the IND CEO search was in 2013. In reviewing their approach and methodology, Ms. 

Dumond felt Grice Group, LLC was limited in their use of technology tools used to assess 

the candidates, as compared to others. She stated their base is focused on existing 

CEO's as a starting point, and in terms of their interviews with stakeholders, there was 

not a lot expressed in their proposal on the pre-planning phase. Overall, Ms. Dumond 

feels all four firms have many technology solutions to offer, as well as experience in 
the airport industry. 

Mr. Griffin agreed with Ms. Dumond's observations. Compared to the other proposers, Mr. 

Griffin felt that Grice Group, LLC's level of executive searches was a little shallower 

in relation to the CEO position. He also expressed concern with their evaluation process 

from screening through background check and implementation; he felt they could have 

answered more clearly. Mr. Griffin stated ADK Consulting & Executive Search, Korn Ferry 

and Russell Reynolds Associates aptly demonstrated they could perform the services as 

requested; he did not have significant concerns with their methodology. Mr. Griffin felt 

all four were great proposals. 

Ms. Dumond agreed that there were four great proposals. 

Chair Bond stated that even though Grice Group is an LLC, more of a boutique provider, 

her tendency is to be more inclusive than exclusive; she too is good with all four 

proposals. 

Upon motion by Ms. Dumond, second by Mr. Griffin, vote carried to shortlist all four 

proposers: ADK Consulting & Executive Search, Grice Group, LLC, Korn Ferry, and Russell 

Reynolds Associates. 

ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Bond asked if there was further business to discuss before the Committee. 

Having no further business to discuss, she adjourned the meeting at 9:34 a.m. 

(Digitally signed on August 10, 2021) 

Recording Secretary 
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